School of Law Faculty Meeting April 2, 1984 Conference Room, 4 PM

Present: Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis, W., Fink, Flickinger, Godfrey, Hall

Hart, Hermann, Hernandez, Kovnat, MacPherson, Mathewson, Nathanson, Norwood, Romero, Schwartz, Scales, Simson, Stelzner, Taylor, Teitelbaum,

Winograd. Student Reps: Selde, Henning-Sachs, Roberts.

Minutes of the meetings of 5 and 9 March were accepted as written.

Dean Desiderio distributed a letter from Mr. Gary Armstrong petitioning for readmission to the School of Law. The faculty was apprised of relevant information surrounding the case by Dean Desiderio, former Dean Hart, and Professor DuMars. After considerable discussion, upon motion duly seconded, the faculty decided that Mr. Armstrong's petition for readmission be denied.

Associate Dean Winograd presented recommendations of the Honors and Awards Committee for Third Year law student awards. (A copy of the memo listing recommendations was distributed to each faculty member present) After review and discussion, Professor Schwartz moved, with due second, that the committee recommendations be amended to add an additional name to the Medical-Legal Tort Award. The motion carried. The remaining Committee recommendations were then accepted by the faculty without objection.

The meeting adjourned at 5:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

K. Fuge, Faculty Secretary